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Dear Representatives,

My name is Maggie Holeman and I am asking you to support HB79 for the future of public safety employees. The
Tier IV standards are inadequate to provide a stable and sustainable employee who puts his/her life on the line to
protect and serve this community. It does not provide a reason to continue employment in this city due to the lack of
benefits and retirement. The city will continue to lose money as they train these valuable employees only to lose
them to a state with a better retirement.
HB79 addresses these concerns and is the solution to the Tier IV inadequacies.  Please move the bill forward.
Thank you for your time.
Maggie Holeman,
Former state firefighter, Tier I.
Sent from my iPad
Sent from my iPhone
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